
A SUCCESSFUL START TO 

SECONDARY SCHOOL 
THE ECASS SECONDARY TRANSITION OFFER 

Your child will be starting secondary 

school in September 2024 

In Enfield, we have designed a programme to support you and 

your child to be ready for this important milestone.  Look out 

for Secondary Transition events throughout the summer term. 



YOU WILL BE INVITED TO 

ALL OF THE SECONDARY 

TRANSITION EVENTS 

THIS YEAR IF: 

• Your child is transitioning to secondary school 

in September 2024 

• You have an Enfield GP 

• Your child has been identified by their school 

as having a Speech, Language and         

Communication Need 

Important dates: 

Make sure you have completed your application for a secondary school place by 

31st October 2023 

You will find out which school your child has been allocated to by the 

1st March 2024 



Timetable of events 

 

Put these  

dates in  

your diary! 

To help you to understand all of 

the support that is available in    

Enfield and to help your child 

make a successful transition to 

secondary school, we recommend 

that you attend all of the events 

taking place during the summer 

term. 

 

Tuesday 16th April 2024: online      

session from the Educational         

Psychologist from the ECASS       

service in Enfield who will talk to you 

about tips and strategies to support the 

mental health and wellbeing of both you 

and your child during this transitionary 

period 

 

Monday 13th May 2024: Online       

session with the Occupational       

Therapist and Specialist Secondary 

Teacher from the  ECASS Team to 

talk about the transition and typical     

expectations in secondary school.  We 

will discuss how you can support your 

child to develop their organisation and 

independence. 

 

 

Thursday 13th June 2024: Online    

session from the ECASS Speech and  

Language Therapists, detailing how to             

successfully support your child to       

develop their communication and social 

skills as they become young adults. 

 

Tuesday 9th July 2024: Online session 

with a SENCO and School Leader  

who will talk to you about EHCPs, the 

role of the school SENCos and other  

important things to know when your 

child has additional needs at school 

 

 

All sessions run 10-11:30am 

Please click here to sign up to any sessions 

https://forms.office.com/e/eYvVizHs1Z


THE ECASS SECONDARY 

TRANSITION OFFER 

What happens now? 
 

Once you have booked using the ‘Please click here to sign 

up’ link, you will be invited to each of the sessions you    

select.  These emails will contain all of the details about 

each session, the times they will take place and anything 

else you need to know.  They will also contain the Microsoft 

Teams link to sign in to the session as all of the session will 

be carried out online. 

 

You will receive an email one week before and a day      

before the session. If you do not get an invitation link to the 

session you have booked, please check your junk mail 

first. If  you still cannot find it, please email the Secondary 

Transition team on: SSTS@enfield.gov.uk 

 

If you have any further questions, please email 

 

SSTS@enfield.gov.uk 


